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With recent "peaceful protests" allowed to continue for months, with burning (or 

attempted burning) of buildings going on in Portland. Defunding of police. Tieing of 

police's weapons to gain control.  

I believe this bill should not be passed. 

We have wonderful officers of the peace who know how to conduct their jobs. 

True peaceful protests are our right as in the bill of rights. 

 


